HARRY WEINBERGER

COUNSELOR AT LAW

70 WEST 40TH ST., NEW YORK TELEPHONE 2217 LONGACRE-5

September 26, 1932.

Mr. Oscar H. Geiger 403 West 154th Street New York, N. Y.

My dear Mr. Geiger:-

Congratulations on your son's book which I just completed. Copy was loaned to me by Burger. Are there any others available that one could buy? I remember your stating once that he was going to get out a larger edition to use as text book? What happened to the idea?

When your son is in New York some time I would like to meet him. The book is beautifully written, clear, and with fine learning.

Sincerely yours,

W:ALD

Allar Harry Thanks for your kind expression with reference to my sous to dissertation, When there in its complete form, about 550 page is being published by Macmillaus, It will be out in January in February 1933.